i

X

ST. ANDREW'S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL

Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith Waterloo Road,

Brighouse,
(01484) 712895 West Yorkshire
= admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk HD6 2AN

19 May 2020

Brighouse Central Foodbank

Dear Parents/Carers,

Over the last 7 weeks, we have been providing many of our families with food parcels.
Brighouse Central Foodbank, with the help of donations from St. Martin’s Church
members and from staff across the Junior and Infant School, have provided the food
parcels. We hope that this has provided families with some extra support in these
difficult times.

Due to new government guidelines, pupils will use classrooms across the school and we
are no longer able to provide the same support to parents regarding food parcels.
However, we would like to ensure that our families do not go without therefore from
this week if families require support with food parcels we ask that they contact school
by Wednesday at 10am at the latest each week (not including the half term holidays).
An order will then be placed with Brighouse Central Foodbank and families will be given
a time to collect their own food parcels from the Foodbank directly.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to continue with food deliveries or collections from
school.

Brighouse Central Foodbank are able to provide support to families for up to six weeks.
Parcels will be smaller than the ones provided through school as we have topped these
up with other donations however, families are normally provided with enough food to

last for four days out of seven.

Should you have any questions or need any support regarding this, please do not
hesitate to get in touch via the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jocelyn
Deputy Head
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